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Loudoun to Hold Public Input Meeting Feb. 15 on Route 50 Safety and Operational 
Study  

Loudoun County is hosting a meeting to gain input from the public on the Route 50 corridor 
February 15, 2024, in Aldie. The county is conducting a Route 50 Safety and Operational Study of 
approximately 14 miles of Route 50 from Northstar Boulevard to the Fauquier County line. The study 
will identify safety and operational issues and present recommended solutions.  

The Route 50 public input meeting will be held Thursday, February 15, 2024, 6:30 – 8:00 p.m., 
at the Willard Middle School cafeteria, 40915 Braddock Road in Aldie. At the meeting, the public will 
receive an overview of the study and participate in interactive activities to provide input on safety and 
operational issues in the corridor. Following the meeting, a survey will be available at 
loudoun.gov/route50study to gather more comments on the corridor. The survey will be open until 
March 1, 2024. 

More information about the Route 50 Safety and Operational Study, including a link to sign up 
for updates, is available at loudoun.gov/route50study. 
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